From: Rodrigo Fernandez [mailto:rfernandez@igchicago.org] On Behalf Of Joe Ferguson
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 10:42 AM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Christopher Norborg; Mariela Estrada; Rodrigo Fernandez
Subject: IL Humanities Event- Ethics Notice

Rich,
Last night Mariela Estrada and I participated as speakers at the IL Humanities event “Envisioning Justice, Envisioning Joy: A Celebration”. This event is used as a platform to build dialogue across all sectors of society to examine issues important to democracy in the focus areas of public policy, media & Journalism, economy, and art.  Attendees visited a table to hear us discuss our community engagement initiatives as well as the office’s work and functions in a general capacity.  
No costs were incurred in order to participate. There was no understanding between us or anyone else that might affect my City decisions nor did I accept any honoraria/gifts. Mariela did consume finger foods while the introduction of the event took place. 
Thank you,
 Joe
[bookmark: _GoBack]
